
 St. Michael’s Eighth Grade School Pictures 
Wednesday, Sept. 15, 2021 

 
 
 
Eighth Graders and Parents,  
 
This letter provides details for school picture day, which is Wednesday, September 15 for the Middle 
School.  
 
Eighth Grade students should wear dress clothes to school. Students must wear either (a) a sport coat, 
dress shirt, tie; (b) a “Sunday best” dress; or (c) a dress blouse with a dress skirt/pants. 
 
From 7:45 a.m. on, Eighth Grade students should report to the Great Hall for individual and group 
pictures. When they are finished,  they may change clothes and head to first period.  
 
Reminders: 
 

• Do not come to school with wet hair. 
• Do not use too much hair gel as it will appear wet/greasy in the photo. 
• If you have braces or wear glasses, decide ahead of time if you want them to be seen in your 

photo. 
• It is recommended to choose tops that are not sleeveless, as it presents better in the closely 

cropped photo. 
• The photo background will be blue. 
• Bering a change of clothes for after the photo 

 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Megan Shrestha at mkenzik@gmail.com. 
 
 
Thank You.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


